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Love Difference Pastry 
Sixth SWEETLETTER July 2008 

 
 
 
Dear everybody!  
 
Summer has started and the CAMeC in La Spezia has opened its terrace on 
the top of the building and Duccio runs the bar that is located there. 
Dealing with autumn instead are Eva’s plans for the LDP event at the 
University.  
 
Enjoy!  
Hugs from Italy  
 
Filippo, Emanuela and Sonja  
 
La Spezia (Italy) 
Duccio offered “la Cuba” at the CAMeC 
 
Duccio is running the Bar that has opened during the summer at the evening 
at the CAMeC’s terrace. During the week several films are projected.  
 
On Friday 18th  “Gegen die Wand” by Fatih Akin was projected and on 
Tuesday 22nd “Caramel” by Nadine Labaki. For these occasions Duccio and 
Marcello planned a special night.  
They prepared “La Cuba” and gave it everyone to taste it. Before the films 
where projected, Duccio presented the Love Difference Pastry Project. 
Around 100 visitors were presented and enjoyed the film and the sweet.  
 
Together they are planning on combining the presentation of a sweet with 
the projection of a film another few times at the terrace of the CAMeC.  
 
Antwerpen (Belgium)  
Eva is planning the LDP event at the University  
 
Eva had a meeting with the University to plan the Love Difference Pastry 
event. Some things are still not defined and others are provisional, but it is 
going to be really interesting. They are planning on combining the 
presentation of the project and a cookbook as well as musical activities. 
Moreover they are thinking that the university could offer during the 
Flemish "week of taste" (13-23 November) each day a main dish from the 
cookbook and a pastry as desert in its student and personnel restaurants.  
 
 
  


